
        

**Update** Phase Two - Water Main renewal scheme, Top End to Church End

Dear Customer,

With phase one near to completion, we will soon be ready to start work on phase two (Top End
to Church End, Renhold). As you are aware, we were due to complete phase one (Wilden Road)
on the 17th March, this has now been brought forward to 10th March. This means we will be able
to re-open Wilden Road a week early.   

How might the work affect you?

Phase two is now programmed to start on Monday 13th March 2023 at the junction of Wood
Lane and Top End, Renhold. There will be traffic management in place to enable this work and
provide a safe working environment not only for our work force but also for members of the
public.

Phase 2 - Top End to Church End will consist of 2-way traffic lights from 13th to 31st March
2023 then revert to a full road closure from 3rd April to the 2nd June 2023.

Phase 3 – Junction of Wilden Rd to the All-Saints Church on Church End will consist of a
full road closure from 5th June to the 6th October 2023.

The road closure elements of the scheme will require a ‘hard closure’ meaning there will be no
through passage. Access to properties within the closures will be maintained at all times from
one direction. We will be utilising an open cut trench method to lay the new water main. The
work will require planned interruptions to the water supply. Written notification will be sent to
the  effected  properties  giving  a  minimum  of  48  hours  prior  notice  of  the  water  supply
interruption.  Working  hours  will  be  from  0800-1700hrs  Monday  to  Friday  with  additional
Saturday working when required. This may be adjusted to accommodate operational challenges
if required.

Due to the nature of the work some slight disruption and disturbance will be inevitable however
every effort  will  be made to minimise inconvenience.  If  you find yourself  unable to obtain
assistance locally or are aware of any customer that may need special consideration or have
any specific medical requirements that will be affected by this work or any interruption to the
water  supply i.e.,  Renal  Dialysis  patients,  please contact  our  24-hour  Contact  Centre  on
08457 145 145.

Yours sincerely,

Nathan Saunderson 

Anglian Water Services Limited
Lancaster House, Lancaster Way
Ermine Business Park
Huntingdon
PE29 6YJ
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IMR Planned Works and Asset Health.

Anglian Water Services.

2-Way Traffic Lights (13th to 31st March 2023)

Road Closure with Diversion (3rd April to 2nd June 2023)
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